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Copper View Elementary 
December 2018 Newsletter 

 

Dates to Remember:  
 

12/5/18 Early Release 
 

12/12/18 Early Release 
 

12/19/18 Full Day No Early 
Release 

 
12/20/18 Polar Express 

 
12/20/18 Last Full Day For 

Students 
 

Winter Break 12/21/18-1/4/19 
 

1/7/19 Start Of 3rd Quarter  
 

CVES 3rd Grade Musical “Elf’s and 
Reindeer “ 

12/6/18 at 6:00pm 
 

CVES Band and Orchestra Concert 
12/13/18 at 6:00pm 

 
Choir Concert  

SUSD Auditorium 
12/18/18 at 6:00pm 

 
1/16/19 CVES 2nd quarter Awards 

Assembly   
 

2nd and 3rd Grade 8:30am-9:15am 
 

4th and 5th Grade 9:30am-10:00am 
 

Kinder and 1st Grade 10:05am-
10:55am  

 
 
 

 

 
  

We are thankful for parents and community support with 
donations, time, and energy for our students and staff. 
We appreciate all that you do to assist our school! We 
wish all CVES Bulldog Families a safe and restful winter 
break and Happy New Year! 
  
We want to share a few simple safety reminders with 
entering and exiting Copper View Elementary School: 

 Please follow all posted traffic signs. 

 Utilize the appropriate drop off area 
locations for the students. 

 Use the appropriate crosswalks to cross 
the traffic ways. 

 Please do not park on the sidewalk or red 
zone on Sahuarita Center Way. This area 
faces CVES across the roadway. This is part 
of the Town of Sahuarita and cars need to 
park in a parking space. 

 Please drive safely and be attentive. 

Thank you for helping to make Copper View a safe and 
kind campus! 
 

Go Bulldogs!! 

 
 

 
 


